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LBA BOARD’S PLAYGROUND SUBCOMMITTEE MEMBERS 

 

Janet Kerley:    Subcommittee chair, and Water Safety Chair 

Kevin Kampschroer:  LBA Treasurer 

Mike Monfort:   LBA Legal Committee Chair 

George Waters:    LBA Maintenance Committee Chair 

 

LBA Board members who are Advisers to the Sub Committee 

Brian Allen     Standards and Compliance Issues 

Andrew Casolini Dal Bo   Environmental issues 

Bill Lecos    Vice President, LBA Board 

 

Key Dates: 

August 8:     Monthly LBA Board Meeting: Discussion of the   
     community input at the Aug 4 Information Meeting 

September 12:   Monthly LBA Board Meeting 

October 1:    Lake Barcroft Town Hall Meeting 

October 10:    LBA Votes on the playground proposal 

 

To share your opinions and perspectives, please write to this email: 

newplayground@lakebarcroft.org  

 


